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Friends
It’s finally here!
The Repeal and Replace Common Core House Bill 4192 has a House hearing!!.
And your attendance is needed on
Wednesday February 15, at NOON to 1:30pm.
Here is a message from our bill’s sponsor, Rep Gary Glenn
“Let's pack the house!”
And Call and email your Representative in Lansing! Use this link to find them
http://www.legislature.mi.gov/(S(yjb4jq2iq5pvf5e25pebvw2r))/mileg.aspx?page=legislators.

Location:
http://www.legislature.mi.gov/(S(yjb4jq2iq5pvf5e25pebvw2r))/mileg.aspx?page=committeemeeting&objectname=58&chamber=House
Committe Michigan Competitiveness
Clerk Phone Number Sondra Gordon 517-373-0910
Location Room 307, House Office Building, Lansing, MI or Capitol depending on crowd size
Date Wednesday, 2/15/2017
Time 12:00 PM
Agenda HB 4192 (Rep. Glenn) Education; curriculum; implementation of certain curriculum standards and assessments in place of common core curriculum standards and assessments in this state; require.

OR ANY BUSINESS PROPERLY BEFORE THIS COMMITTEE
Chair Lee Chatfield
A note from Gary Glenn
Please share with anyone you know who might want to testify, and spread the word at the state Republican convention this weekend if you're attending!
The state House of Representatives will hold a committee hearing next Wednesday, Feb. 15th, noon to 1:30 p.m. on my legislation -- House Bill 4192 -- to repeal Common Core education standards in Michigan. The bill is cosponsored by 26 Republicans and two Democrats.
Hearing will take place at the state Capitol or across the street in the House Office Building, depending on anticipated crowd size. Final location will be announced likely next week.
Read HB 4192: http://legislature.mi.gov/doc.aspx?2017-HB-4192
You can read HB 4192 here
http://www.legislature.mi.gov/(S(yjb4jq2iq5pvf5e25pebvw2r))/mileg.aspx?page=getObject&objectname=2017-HB-4192 

